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FROM THE EDITORS

AN =

THIS MAGAZINE NEWSLETTER IS FOR THE BENEFIT OF AND FOR THE
VETERANS OF THE KOREAN WAR, IF YOU HAVE ANY RECOLLECTIONS
OR STORIES OF THE 5TH RCT WHEN YOU WERE THERE AND WOULD
LIKE TO SHARE THEM, WE WOULD LIKE TO HEAR FROM YOU, PLEASE
KEEP IT SHORT AND FACTUAL SO THAT WE CAN ACCOMMODATE
MANY OF THESE STORIES. IF YOU HAVE PHOTOS (NOT RETURNABLE)
PLEASE INCLUDE THEM WITH YOUR STORY. ALSO IF YOU HAVE A

STH RCT LICENSE PLATE, SEND US A PHOTO.

IF YOU ARE TRYING TO LOCATE A LONG LOST BUDDY, SEND US THE
INFORMATION AND WE WILL DO OUR BEST TO HELP YOU.

SEAL PARKWAY

5RAND MARQUIS LS

PHOTO SENT TO US BY HAROLD VISSER OF FORT WALTON BEACH, FL

BY THE TIME YOU RECEIVE THIS NEWSLETTER, YOU WILL BE OR SHOULD BE
GETTING READY TO GO TO COCOA BEACH FLORIDA FOR THE ANNUAL NATIONAL
REUNION OF THE 5TH RCT.

AT THE COCOA BEACH FLORIDA REUNION,, THERE IS TO BE A VOTE OF THE
MEMBERS OF THE RCT FOR THE NEXT REUNION IN 2015.

WE HAVE ALL OF THE INFORMATION REGARDING THAT REUNION IN THE
THIS ISSUE. THE DEADLINE FOR THE JULY/AUGUST ISSUE IS MAY 1ST, 2014.

WE RECEIVED WORD THAT ONE OF OUR MEMBERS, FREDERICK H HOFFMAN,
WILL BE 97 YEARS YOUNG ON MAY 11, 2014. HE WAS ONE OF OUR CHAPLAINS
IN 52/53. WE WISH HIM WELL. HAPPY BIRTHDAY FREDERICK



2014 Branson 5™ RCT Mini-Reunion

This reunion will be held in Branson, Mo. from Sept. 21-25™. It will be held at the Branson
Towers, which is located at 236 Shepherd of the Hills Expressway. This is just of Hwy 248 on the Nort-h
side of Branson. It is by the big water tower. Their phone number is 417-336-4500. The room rate wul|l‘
be $56.95 plus tax. This includes a continental breakfast. When you make your reser-vatlzn, pleasT te
them you are with the 5™ Regimental Combat Team. The front desk does not recognize 5° RCT. Please
make your reservations as early as possible. They can always be canceled. If you wanta cert.aln roc.)m,
please tell them when you call in. All reservations must be made before 9/7/14. The hotel will furnish
ice, so bring snacks & drinks. There will be a drawing after the business meeting. If you have m.ade
something or have something you would like to give, please bring it to the meeting. All dress will be
casual. The payment for the show and dinner is cash only! We must have a count for the show and
dinner by 1PM Monday.

Sunday, Sept 21% 2 PM to 5PM Registration
Monday, Sept 22™ 10AM to 1PM Registration
8PM Presley’s Show
Ticket $30.00
Tuesday, Sept 23" 6PM Supper will be catered
at the Hotel
Ticket TBA
Wednesday, Sept 24* 10AM Business meeting &
drawing

COME JOIN US {N BRANSONI

John Crail
TH
Marvin House
RCT
Marvin Edwards c

KOREA

Please come and join us in Branson Mo. It is a fun reunion and you just might see some of
your friends there that you have not seen in awhile.

You can go out with your reunion friends or you can go out on your own to see some of the
finest shows in the country. Some of us brings goodies from home that we have baked or
bought on the way to Branson. Others bring watermelons all the way from Colorado. or
fresh tomatoes and home canned goods from Kentucky..,,you just never know what your
friends will bring. You can eat lunch with us at the hotel or you can go downtown and window
shop or go to the new Branson Landing shopping area. There is a new Walmart there close
by the Hotel and all kinds of restaurants...so pack your bags and get on the road to Branson.
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RECENT DEATH NOTICES

NELSON H GARBER

SERVED 52/53

DECEASED JAN 30, 2014

IN NEEDHAM MA

NOTIFIED BY HIS SON,MARK GARBER
IN EMAIL TO FRANK JENNINGS

JAMES C MURPHY
SERVED 49/50

DECEASED JUNE 6, 2013
FLORENCE AL.

NOTIFIED BY WIFE, BETTY
BY MAIL TO SECRETARY

RAYMOND J WARNER

SERVED 50/51

DECEASED FEBRUARY 9, 2014

IN PORT CRANE NY

NOTIFIED BY EMAIL BY

GRANDSON, JOE WARNER

WHO IN RECENT YEARS TRANSPORTED
RAY TO OUR REUNIONS.

CHARLES C COMPTON
SERVED 50/51

DECEASED FEB 25, 2014
MASON OH BY WIFE, MARY
BY PHONE CALL

WARREN M SUTTON
SERVED 51/52

DECEASED AUGUST, 7, 2012
PETERSBURG VA

NOTIFIED BY WIFE, KEIKO
BY PHONE CALL

RALPH THRUSH

SERVED IN '53

DECEASED DEC 27,2013
MECHANICSBURG PA
NOTIFIED BY PAUL GARLAND

Tron Horsemen
Reflections

JAMES C. JOHNSON

SERVED 50/52

DECEASED DEC 8, 2013

IN LAKELAND FL

NOTIFIED BY PAUL HOWERTON

BY PHONE CALL TO FRANK JENNINGS

THEODORE W GRIESINGER
SERVED 53/54

DECEASED JAN 11, 2014.

IN VERO BEACH FL.

NOTIFIED BY WIFE, ELIZABETH
TO FRANK JENNINGS

LOUIS P. JAMES

SERVED 52/53
DECEASED DEC 7, 2009
IN CLINTON CT

NOTIFIED BY WIFE, ANNA
TO FRANK JENNINGS

DWIGHT MOODY

SERVED 51/52

DECEASED JULY 12, 2013
GLADEVILLE TN.

NOTIFIED BY SUSAN MOODY
BY EMAIL TO FRANK JENNINGS

LUCIEN SIMARD

SERVED 553/54
DECEASED SEPT 6, 2013
DANBURY CT NOTIFIED BY
WIFE,JEAN BY PHONE TO
FRANK JENNINGS

DONALD L SIMMONDS

SERVED 53/54

DECEASED SEPT 27, 2012
LAKEWOOD CO NOTIFIED

BY PHONE CALL FROM DAUGHTER
TO FRANK JENNINGS



November 11, 2013

To the members of the 5™ Regimental Combat Team Association:

I enjoyed serving as your Secretary/Treasurer from June 2002 thru
March 2012 and was rather sad when I had to pass it on to someone
else due to declining health.

It was a pleasure to attend the annual reunions as I met a lot of people
I would otherwise not have known.

We are all getting up in years and for some of us our health rules our
lives.

I have been unable to attend the last two reunions and have missed it
greatly. However, my daughter Dian has attended several of the
reunions including the last two and keeps me well informed about the
events.

If health improves I hope to make it Yo Tampa in 2014 otherwise good
luck to all and enjoy life to its fullest.

Jerome H. "Jerry" Prather Jr.
L

Changes of addresses from February 2014 to March 2014

Stanislav, Volens 740-346-5424 P.O. Box 146 Steubenville OH 43952-5146
Connelly,Clifford 920-757-1624 N 1347 Woodland Dr.  Greenville WI 54942
Shipman, Donald R no ph no. 6033 Melody Ln # 448 Dallas TX 75231-9344
Yovino, Ralph 281-419-5415 5055 W Panther Creek Rd .,# 4115 The Woodlands, TX 77381-3599
Davis, Gerald A 740-387-2682 1550 Wellness Dr # 209 Marion OH 43302
Barton, Ernest C 717-485-0044 106 Myers Ave., Apt D McConnellsburg, PA  1233-1150
Weir, William H Jr Dr. 516-523-2350 1 Wood Hollow Ln. Ft Salonga NY 11768-2704
Kriesel, Oscar 315-623-9129 36 Fawn Rd Bernhards Bay = NY  13028-4153
Baron, Warren E no ph no. 12946 Lindsey Dr. Anchorage AK 99516-2775
Williams James A 509-396-3447 7901 W Clearwater Ave, # 159. Kennewick WA 99336
Cottrell Carl G no ph no 435 Vasto Dr Williams CA 95987-5159

Evans, Doyle 402-609-4811 4901 South 153rd. St. # 326. Omaha NE 68137
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WORDS OF THANKS AND PRAISE

SPRING HAS ARRIVED AND NOW WE CAN LOOK FORWARD TO SUMMER.
FOR THOSE OF US IN MOST OF THE COUNTRY, IT HAS BEEN A NASTY
WINTER ESPECIALLY FOR SENIORS (OLD PEOPLE).

LET US LOOK FORWARD TO THE FUTURE. WHAT THE FUTURE HOLDS
WE ARE NOT CERTAIN, BUT WE KNOW WHO HOLDS THE FUTURE.

WE CAN TAKE IT ONE DAY AT A TIME.

WHAT THE FUTURE HOLDS REMINDS US OF THE TIME WE SPENT IN
KOREA. MOST OF THE TIME WE HAD NO IDEA WHAT TOMORROW
WOULD BRING OR IF THERE WOULD BE A TOMORROW.

LET US THINK OF TODAY AS A BLESSING AND TOMORROW AS A GIFT.

THANKS TO ALL THAT PROVIDED NAMES AND ADDRESSES OF OUR
DEPARTED COMRADES. WITH YOUR HELP | HAVE HAD A 90% RESULT
IN SENDING CITATIONS TO OUR COMRADES’ FAMILIES.

MAY THE LORD BLESS US WITH GOOD HEALTH AND A HAPPY AND
PROSPEROUS FUTURE.

J.W. CRAIL

CHAPLAIN 5tn INF.

I'LL TRY, SIR!
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SECRETARY/TREASURERS REPORT

| STILL HAVE OVER 60 MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION WHO HAVE NOT

PAID THEIR 2013 DUES YET.
PLEASE.... TO MAKE THIS ASSOCIATION WORK, WE NEED THE MEMBERSHIP

TO PAY THEIR DUES.
IF THERE IS ANY KIND OF HARDSHIP IN PAYING THE DUES, CONTACT ME,
WE WILL GLADLY KEEP YOU ON THE LIST.

| NEED ALL CHANGES FOR THE ROSTER...ADDRESS, ZIP CODES AND
PHONE NUMBERS, ALSO FOR THE NEWSLETTERS.

ON THE JANUARY/FEBRUARY ISSUE OF THE NEWSLETTERS, WE PAID EXTRA
POSTAGE TO HAVE RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED PLACED ON THE
ADDRESS SIDE OF THE MAILING. IF THE NEWSLETTERS WERE NOT
DELIVERABLE AS ADDRESSED, WE WERE NOTIFIED OF THAT AND PAID

THE POSTAGE FOR THAT INFORMATION.

AND | GOT BACK QUITE ANUMBER OF THEM WHICH SHOWS THAT MANY

OF THE ADDRESSES THAT | HAVE ARE NOT UP TO DATE. WHEN WE WERE
GIVEN ANEW ADDRESS, WE MAILED ANEWSLETTER TO THAT NEW ADDRESS.
IF YOU DID NOT GET ANEWSLETTER (JAN/FEB), YOU HAVE NOT GIVEN US

A NEW ADDRESS.

DUES ARE THE SAME AS THEY ALWAYS BEEN ( $15.00) FOR A YEAR. MAKE
CHECKS PAYABLE TO THE: 5TH RCT ASSOCIATION. IN CARE OF FRANK
JENNINGS, P.O. BOX 410337, MELBOURNE FL 32941. PLEASE DO NOT MAKE
CHECKS PAYABLE TO ME FOR THE ASSOC DUES.

ONLY QUARTERMASTER CHECKS ARE MADE PAYABLE TO ME: FRANK
JENNINGS. THOSE ITEMS ARE PURCHASED BY ME AND ARE FOR RESALE.

I'LL TRY SIR,
FRANK JENNINGS

SECRETARYTREASURER
5TH RCT ASSOC.

Jron Horsemen
Reflections



CONTINUED FROM LAST ISSUE

Tron Borsesmen

FLESHING OUT THE PIPELINE
Reftections

While in Division reserve security patrols had to be conducted by the 5th RCT." K"
Company had an encounter with the enemy and found itself in an intense fire fight. " K "
reported casualties of 12 wounded in action (WIA ) and 12 missing in action (MIA ). several of
these MIA found their way and returned to the company. Others may have been mortally
wounded and their remains were not recovered at that time.

We are only tracking the Enlisted Reserve replacements in the Fifth RCT with this
article. The first casualty reported was in Company " C " February 4, 1951. Pvt. Clarence S.
Cota, Jr. was reported KIA. The 5th RCT was engaged in an advance early in February,
1951.There were two Enlisted Reservists from Company " L " were killed February 5th.

Pvt. Arthur L. Hodapp was reported Missing in Action (MIA) March 1, 1951 from Co. "
A ". It was revealed that Pvt. Hodapp was taken prisoner, suffered and died in captivity. His
remains were 1.D. and returned to his sister in Freeport, Ill. Our records are in conflict with the
story published in the Cincinnati, Ohio clipping published in the Sth RCT newsletter 4th Quarter
2011.

There was a total of about 670 ER replacements received during this period. The first
Combat Infantryman Badge (CIB) Awards were noted for February, 1951. The first casualties
were listed in February, 1951. With the ER's spread out and the RCT in advance any casualties
would be recovered and Med-evaced .There were five other ER' s reported KIA in March, 1951.

Heavy fighting continued into April, 1951. On April 4th eight ER's were reported KIA.
.On the fifth and sixth one ER KIA each day. Eighth Army conducted an attack with several
divisions on the 22nd. Before the day ended the Chinese counter attacked with the fighting
extending to April 25th. There were no KIA's during this fight because the friendly forces were
forced to withdraw and leaving the fallen behind. There were 13 listed as missing. One of these
was confirmed as captured and remain a POW till the fighting ended in July, 1953. The 5th RCT
was on the right of the line and took a lot of friendly casualties. The Sth was placed in a blocking
position behind the 24th Division and were out of action April 24, 1951 with no casualties.

The 24 Division's 19th and 21st Regiments were to withdraw to new positions to the rear
of the Fifth RCT, and then the fifth were to withdraw through the division. The 5th's withdrawal
was delayed several hours waiting a rescue tank force with the survivors from the 6th Ranger
Company. The troops seen headed south were mistaken for ROKA, when they were Chinese
infiltrators. This was the beginning of the battle of " Death Valley ". Seven ER's from the 1st and
2nd Battalions were listed as Missing in action. This often resulted in being KIA, because the
remains were not recovered.

The next action resulting in ER casualties was May 17, 1951 when two from Company
"G " were listed as missing. One a squad leader SFC Willard Schipper was severely wounded
and thought dead by friend and foe alike, woke after passing out and despite several wounds was
able to contact Australian soldiers who came into no-mans-land and carried him to safety. Three
more ER's would be killed, 2 in July and one on August 4th from Company " K ". The records
are not clear as there may have been some enlisted reserves in the Fifth but not in this group. We
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canvassed the ER members of the 5th RCT Association asking them how they wound up in the
enlisted reserves. Here are their replies.

We had an excellent essay from Willard Schipper that was published in the Newsletter
when Arlen Russell was editor in the early 90's.

# 1. Robert Turner of Los Alamos, New Mexico. Bob was in the 36th Division in WWII
in Europe. The 36th was a Texas National Guard Division. Bob was a Master Sgt. in the Signal
Corps. After the war he thought it was a good idea to join the Army Reserves. Bob was alerted in
September 1950 that he would be called up in October 1950 to serve one year. Many of these
men were just finishing school, getting married, starting families Etc, many were very angry.

These men were interviewed and if they met certain criteria they may have been excused.
Most were not and regardless of their former MOS most were directed to the Far East as Infantry
Replacements. The pipeline was like a pipe that had few leaks, and most ended up in Eighth
Army rear.

Bob arrived in Pusan Korea early in January 1951 and assigned to the 24th Division and
the 5th RCT. He arrived as a M/Sgt and was assigned to S-3 in HQ & HQ Co. 5th RCT. He
would remain there till he rotated in October, 1951.

# 2. John Sonley enlisted in the Army in 1948 for 2 years serving in the Engineers and
got separated in 1950, and placed into the Enlisted Reserves. John reported in Chicago with
several others and after 3 days on a train arrived at Fort Lewis, Washington State. They all were
given an opportunity to plead their case if they were seeking a hardship discharge. Few were
successful. they needed replacements in Korea. John was assigned to Co. " M ". John provided
me with a copy of his rotation orders several years ago and I found it in my files.

# 3. Richard Zenk may have been with John in that group from Chicago. Richard was a
Sgt E-5 and was assigned to HQ & HQ Co S-2 section, and was promoted to M/Sgt. He was
separated at Fort Carson, Colo.

# 4. Grove Smith was an Army medic in 1948when he was assigned to the Enlisted
Reserves. He was in Medical school when he got called up. He was assigned to Medical
Company in the 5th RCT as a Surgical Tech. He went in October 1950 and separated in October
1951. He sent in a check to help with expenses. He gave up the medical career after being
separated.

# 5. Harry Brunelle ER 46009943 was an E-5 when he was called up in 1950. He was
assigned to Co. " A " and was listed as MIA in April, 1951. He was captured and was a POW
until his release in 1953. Harry goes to most of our reunions.

#6. Al Doyle was assigned to " M " Co.. He apparently stayed in the Army and was
promoted to E-6, SFC. He was discharged in April 1952.

# 7. Mike McKillop responded by phone only. He was assigned " B " Co. He was
Awarded the CIB in June. This is his story as I recall our telephone conversation.

When his number came up and he was drafted for WWII and his examination judged
him 4-F, he couldn't accept that and felt he had to serve. He Joined the Merchant Marine in stead
and was trained in New York as an Able Seaman. I'm not clear as to whether he sailed on a



voyage or the war ended and was released. After the war he made an end run on the Army and
joined the Enlisted Reserves without a physical. After activation, he needed Basic training, so
they sent him to Fort Knox, KY. He took Air borne training, delaying his arrival in Korea. He
was assigned to Co. " A" and rotated in October 1951.

# 8. Bernard J. Wojtasak Pvt. Assigned Co. " F " . My letter to him was returned.
apparently he was Deceased in 2010.

# 9. James Riley was assigned to the motor pool in HQ & HQ Co. When the 5th RCT had
a Change of Command on April 20, 1951 Jim was assigned as the driver for Col. Wilson the
new Commanding Officer ( CO ) of the Sth RCT. With the Death Valley Battle about to begin
the new C.O. was to be tested. Jim was promoted Cpl E-4 May 30. and Sgt. E-5 Aug. 30,1951
I'm not clear why he didn't rotated on the 18th of October. There was a new change of command
in September 1951.

# 10 & 11 Joseph Meager and Marlin Miller both assigned Co. " C " and both letters
returned.

# 12 Bert Bacon was in 29th Div. in WWII. The 29th went into Normandy June 6th, 1944
He was discharged June 26, 1946. He was talked into joining the reserves by fellow workers. He
was recalled in October , 1950 and separated in October 1951 and was discharged.

# 13 Ralph Yovino was drafted for one year in 1948-49. Recalled in 1950 for one year.
He was assigned to " I " Co. He wrote that "I" Company was in heavy fighting in March 1951.
Has been seeking a claim without much success with the V.A.

# 14 Phil Dazley was not one of this group, but was in the 467th Chemical Mortar
Battalion and his unit was activated and sent to Camp Atterbury, Ind. to train recruits to become
Heavy Mortar men. Phil was promoted to E-4 and E-5 before being shipped to Korea and
assigned to Heavy Mortar Company S5th RCT. He rotated in June 1952 and released to the

_ Enlisted Reserve Corps. A little insight of what others were doing during that period.
If anyone has any comments about this piece send it in to the new Newsletter. Frank and
Maxine will be glad to hear from you.

M
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Special Notices

We were so shocked to hear from Joe Warner that his grandfather, Raymond
Warner, had passed away on Sunday February 9, 2014. He was an integral part
of the 5th RCT Assoc. He was a President at one time and has been the
membership chairman for quite a number of years. He was always looking

for new members of the 5th RCT to become members of the Association.

He was a fun person to be around and we will miss him and his music.

Most of you will not be familiar with the name of Ted Griesinger. He and his
wife Elizabeth live in Vero Beach. He phoned Frank one day "out of the blue"
and said he was so surprised that we lived so close, so we started visiting
each other for lunch and a gab fest regarding the Amrmy and the 5th RCT.

We received word from a veteran friend that Ted has passed away on January
11, 2014 after a short iliness. He was a graduate of West Point and was in
Korea in 1953. Hé was Battery Commander in the 555 Field Artillery Battalion.
Ted was awarded the Bronze Star for his actions at "Outpost Harry"

We will miss Ted.

Another 5th RCT veteran that some may remember is Dwight Moody. He passed
away July 12, 2013. We just got word in the last month. He served in 1951-53.
Frank and | were living in the Airstream Park in Melbourne shortly after we
retired. When Frank received a copy of the 5th RCT newsletter, he noticed that
there was a new member by the name of Dwight Moody and he lived in our park!
Frank went to his Airstream trailer that night and told Dwight that he was glad

to find another 5th RCT member. Some of you may remember that Dwight and
Kathy (his wife) performed for us in N. Kentucky in 2000.

Another death notice was received regarding the passing of Merrill Baker. He
and his son Brian went to South Korea in our group in 2010. Merrill passed away
in March 2014, shortly after we published a photo of him and family.The picture
was in the March/April issue showing that Merrill has contributed $ 28,000. 00 to
the Welcome Home Soldier Monument. We had a great time in South Korea
with Merrill and his son, Brian.

We also received word from Mark Garber that his father, CPL, Nelson Garber
has passed away on January 30, 2014. Mark stated that his father kept a scrap
book of his time in Korea and had mentioned "Hill 1162 and the Punchbowil".
Mark also stated that his father kept in touch with the men he served with and
Mark would be happy to hear from his fathers' friends. His email address is
mrgarber@juno.com



Pictured here is Nelson Garber of Foxboro MA,
a photo sent to us by son Mark Garber. Mark
stated that this was a favorite photo of his father
taken just before he left for Korea. He is hoping
he will hear from some of his fathers' friends.

TH
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Pictured above is Ted Greisinger of Vero Beach,
who was a West Point graduate and a member
of the 555 Field Artillery Battalion at OutPost Harry.

RCT

KOREA

Pictured here is Raymond Warner of Port Crane NY, with his grandson Joe
who has been helping his beloved grandfather attend the reunions the last

few years.
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5TH RCT ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

(PLEASE PRINT) =
NAME PH NO
MAILING ADDRESS
CITY STATE ____ ZIP CODE
YEARS SERVED WITH THE 5TH RCT. FROM 19__TO 19__
COMPANY/BATTERY ____ REGT/BATTALION______ SPEC ASSIGN

NAME OF SPOUSE
LIFE MEMBERSHIP IS NOT AVAILABLE, HOWEVER WE ARE ACCEPTING

DUES THROUGH 2016

NEW MEMBERS 1ST YEARS DUES $15.00, PLUS $5.00 FOR MEMBER
ROSTER $20.00.

2ND YEARS DUES AND BEYOND ARE $15.00 AND ARE DUE BEFORE
1 JANUARY OF EACH YEAR.

MEMBERSHIP ROSTERS ARE AVAILABLE @ $6.00 PLUS $3.00 FOR
SHIPPING FOR A TOTAL OF $9.00.

ALL CHECKS SHOULD BE MADE PAYABLE TO:
5TH RCT ASSOC.

AND MAILED TO:

FRANK JENNINGS,

P.O. BOX 410337

MELBOURNE FL 32941.

14

Revisit tours to South Korea

I understand that there are a few seats available on a first come-first
basis on the upcoming tour in late September 2014. This is a South
Korean government special invitation for Korean War Veterans.
This is the 61st anniversary of the Korean War commemoration.

If you are truly interested in taking this tour (travel + 12 days in Korea),
contact me asap. | have all of the information about the tour.

Frank Jennings
Sec/Treas
5th RCT Assoc.

321-751-9103



QUARTERMASTER
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QUARTERMASTER - FRANK JENNINGS
| HAVE ALL ITEMS IN STOCK, READY TO SHIP

ITEM PRICE
1. 5TH RCT CAP, BLACK EMBROID, 5THRCTKOREA ..o $13.00
2. 5TH RCT CAP, BLACK WITH, 5TH RCT PATCH & DESIGNATED WITH KOREAN WAR
VETERAN., 1950-1953 .. .ottt sne e eaea e $ 15.00
3. 5TH RCT SHIRT WITH COLLAR BLACK EMBROID, 5TH L &XL.....cccoieiiiiieieerene $25.00
10. 5TH RCT PATCH OVERSIZED RED WITH WHITE TRIM.......coooiiiiiiiiiece e $4.00
11. 5TH RCT PATCH (ONLY) SAME AS ON CAP # 2 ..o $5.00
12. KOREAN WAR VET PATCH (LIKE HAT) 60TH ANNY NEW........cocoiiiiii $5.00
13. 5TH RCT PATCH REPLICA OF HAT PIN .ooiiiii ittt $4.00
14. KOREAN WAR 60TH ANNY PIN., NEW ... $4.00
15. 5TH INFANTRY REGT CREST, SILVER.......oiiiiiii e $7.00
16. PURPLE HEART HAT PIN L...oiii et $4.00
17. PURPLE HEART LAPEL PIN ..ottt e $4.00
18. KOREAN WAR PIN (1 1/47) oo $4.00
19. CIB REGULATION SIZE 3" BRIGHT SILVER........coiiiiiiiri i $5.00
20. CIB 2" SILVER ..o $5.00
21. COMBAT ARTILLERY BADGE 3 REGULATION SIZE..........ccoooivniiiiiiiiiieicnc e $5.00
22. COMBAT ARTILLERY BADGE 1 1127, . .. oo $5.00
23. FIELD ARTILLERY, 1 1/4" CROSS CANNON, GLOD COLO .......ccoooiiiiiiiiiiccce $4.00
30. KOREAN WAR VETERAN (BLACK) LICENSE PLATE FRAME............ccccniiiiiii e, $4.00
35. PIN KEEPERS 10 PINS WITHALLEN WRENCHPERBAG ..o $6.00
60. MAGNETIC PLAQUE 8" X 4 SAME AS HAT PATCH ................... RPNV $4.00

PLEASE ORDER WITH ITEM NUMBER AND ITEM NAME

PLEASE NOTE: PACKAGING AND POSTAGE COSTS ONLY

PATCHES, PINS, BADGES, $1.50 TOTAL FOR ALL, 1 SHIRT $ 3.00 1 CAP § 3.00
EACH ADDL SHIRT OR CAP, ADD $ 1.00

PLEASE NOTE: MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: FRANK JENNINGS
ANY QUESTIONS, CALL 321-751-9103

FRANK JENNINGS
P.O. BOX 410337
MELBOURNE, FL 32941-0337
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